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1 May 2018 
 
 

Re: Proposed new boundaries for Victoria  
 
 
As a long-term resident of Flemington, Victoria I wish to oppose the proposal for new 
boundaries which would result in Flemington being moved from the federal seat of Melbourne 
to Maribyrnong.  
 
My objection is based on the following reasons: 
 

• Flemington is very different demographically to Maribyrnong.  
 

• Flemington has different infrastructure needs to Maribyrnong. This includes greater 
demonstrated need for cycling infrastructure, open space, language and youth 
services. 

 
• The housing density of Flemington is more than twice that of most of Moonee 

Valley/Maribyrnong and this requires a different approach to services and 
infrastructure. 

 
• Flemingon has historic, geographic and demographic connections to Kensington. The 

Flemington-Kensington connection has been ignored at local and state boundary 
changes. 

 
Flemington is best served by remaining in the federal seat of Melbourne. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide a submission to the redistribution proposal. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Jennifer Brown 
 

 




